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Monday, 06 September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

With less than a month to go until our trip to Dunfield, I am sure that you will want to be 

finding out some more about our trip. We would therefore like to invite you to a meeting 

about the trip on Thursday 9th September at 3pm.  We will be having the meeting in 

school. A member of staff will meet you at the front gate of the school on the Farnham 

Road at 3pm to let you into the school and they will walk you to the meeting.   

 

We would love for all children to come to Dunfield House as it is a wonderful opportunity 

and experience to begin the children’s final year at St Anthony’s. Even if you have not yet 

signed up, please come along to find out some more about our trip and all of the fun 

things the children will be doing.  It is always fantastic when we take all of year 6 with us.  

 

You will have also had a medical form sent out via your child. It is vital that this is 

completed and returned to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. All medical 

forms must be returned by Friday 17th September.  £5 pocket money needs to be sent into 

school in a named envelop to your child’s class along with any medication that they 

require whilst we are away before 24th September. This will include travel sickness tablets 

for the return journey. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday. 

 

Your faithfully  

 

 

Mrs Blackiston 

Assistant Head Teacher 
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Learning, Growing 
And Living with Jesus 

“The glory of God is 
a human being fully alive” 
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